March 14, 1966 Prof. Jose Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pa. Dear Prof.Ferrater, Thank you so very much for your kind note of March 8. It will not be necessary to have the manuscript immediately. The summer time would do very well. However, in order to satisfy the publisher. the Unive sity of Notre Dame Press, I would appreciate it very much if you could send me just a short note stating that you had granted permission for the use of this material which will be delivered at a later date. Thus my record would be complete. I do not like to trouble you again, but if this could be done without too much inconvenience, I would appreciate it. With kindest personal regards and many t anks, I remain, truly your A. ROBERT CAPONIGRI Calle Enrique Larreta, 14 MADRID-16 (España) 18-3-66. 450